MEMORANDUM
TO:

Chancellor Holden Thorp
FROM: 
Joy S. Kasson, Chair

              
UNC Press Board of Governors

CC:      
John P. Evans, Chair-Elect

             
UNC Press Board of Governors

DATE: 
30 June 2010

RE:       
New Chair for UNC Press Board of Governors

Today, June 30, is my last day as chair of the UNC Press Board of Governors.  It has been a real privilege to serve on the Press’s Board and to be a part of this wonderful institution since 1994.  

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for your support of the Press. It is critical.  I also would like to inform you that Jack Evans, Executive Director of Carolina North, has been elected by unanimous vote of the Board to succeed me as chair.  You can have every confidence in his leadership and his commitment to the Press.  

